
Support for Phonics at Home 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following on from the Parents’ Phonics and Reading Evening, please find below the 

link to the Ruth Miskin website. Here you will find a wealth of materials to guide you 

as you support your children in their learning journey to become reading experts.  

This link includes the videos that explain how our scheme works and the 

demonstration of pure sounds. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/units/56  

Please do email or call in if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Barmby 

Federation Reading Lead 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/units/56

